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MoGas Pipeline LLC, Partial Lifting of Critical Notice - 
Operational Force Majeure 

 
Effective immediately, MoGas is partially lifting the Critical Notice – Operational Force Majeure 
issued June 4, 2019.  The east leg of the MoGas system is no longer isolated.  Deliveries can be 
made to the St. Peters (Levee) Station and the MRT Station is available for receipts and 
deliveries.   
 
The MoGas West Alton (Brown) Station remains unavailable until further notice due to 
continued high flood levels at that location.   
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